
CS 

 

 
North Bay, ON    March 26, 2024 

 

 

Subject: Report from Peter Carello dated February 15, 2024 re Proposed Road Closure 

application – 392 Norwood Avenue   

 

File No.   Res.  2024 -   

Moved by Councillor:   

Seconded by Councillor:   

That  

1. the application by Mathew Blanchfield to acquire an unopened municipal road 

allowance, as shown on Schedule “A” attached to Report to Council CSBU 2024-09 

dated February 15, 2024 from Peter Carello, be approved; 

2. the sale of the unopened road allowance be subject to the granting of any required 

easements; and   

3. the Chief Administrative Officer be authorized by Council to negotiate this sale for 

the subject road allowance at the appraised value.     

 

Carried  Carried as amended  Lost  

 

 

Conflict  Endorsement of Chair ___________________ 

 

Yeas      Nays    

        

        

         

 

Record of Vote (Upon Request of Councillor  ___) 

 

Signature of Clerk _ 
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